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Join artist Christina Lowry for a free drop-in workshop at Woolloongabba Art
Gallery on Saturday, March 1st, 2025, from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm.

Christina is researching endangered and vulnerable birds as part of a
community project for an exhibition at Logan Art Gallery in July. You’re invited
to contribute to the installation by creating a porcelain bird skull with Christina
and donating it to the project.

No prior experience is required.
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